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St. Matthew’s School, Udaipur 

In this new Academic year, one hundred 
plus new children took admission in St. 
Matthew’s School. We are happy with our 
efforts in setting a milestone that our school 
has established in the city. The parents 
from all over the city are attracted to our 
school. The children are happy to study 
here. The monsoon has arrived to our city 
and the climate has become cool. The 
school canteen is running by a new couple 
now. We invite our I-Connect friends to 
come and partner with us in developing the 
school.  

St. Matthew’s School, Jhadol  

We are thankful to Celia, Ian and Mark 

for their warm visit to our St. Matthew’s 

School, Jhadol. We were encouraged by 

their presence. In this July, the total 

strength of the school has reached to 

160. There are 110 new children have 

taken new admission in to the school. 

Panerva Children Hostel, Udaipur  

The  overwhe lming     

experience for us was to 

see the smile on the faces 

of these kids with their 

new dresses and school 

bags. They look different 

and it is because your 

love has reached to their 

hearts. The number of 

children is increased to 

51. We sincerely want to 

thank you I-Connect for 

your care and affection 

for these little ones.  


